
Summary of LAMBS Disco’s for 2022 

 

A great big thank you to all who have supported LAMBS in 2022. 

Post lock down the LAMBs have had 9 discos’ and a trip to 

Blackpool. The disco has begun to increase in numbers again 

following lockdown. We started with just 19 members on our 1st 

post lockdown disco and at Christmas we had a total of 34 members 

with 21 carers. Father Christmas, in attendance at the Christmas 

disco, gave all our members a selection box. Richard, our pre 

lockdown DJ, gave out prizes for the best Christmas jumpers. A 

great time was had by all.  

Without your support financially, those who stand outside monthly 

to collect the donations, those who prepare the church, buy food, 

prepare food, serve food, DJ, clean up afterwards, put the church 

back together, this disco would not be able to take place and is 

highly valued by both our members and their carers who give of 

themselves daily to our LAMB members. Many of you parishioners 

make this happen - so thank you to you all. All your contributions 

to this monthly event are highly valued. We cannot thank you 

enough. We are all looking forward to Our New Year’s Ball Disco 

this month on 11.1.23. All at LAMBs wish you a Happy New Year 

and thank for your continuing support. If anyone wants find out 

more about LAMBs or Volunteer, in any capacity, for this monthly 

fun event, age is not a barrier, please feel free to contact Lucy 

or Neal on 07557475242/07711897779. 

 

 


